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A note on worship… 

Forgiveness 

 

‘Forgive as the Lord forgave you’ 

Colossians 3:13  

This week we looked at two Bible stories, one from the Old Testament and one form the New 

Testament. The Old Testament story was about two brothers, Esau and Jacob. The New 

Testament story was the story of Zacchaeus. Both stories showed us the importance of 

forgiveness and giving people a second chance to put things right. After many years of not 

having any contact due to a falling out, Esau and Jacob met again. Jacob was scared of 

what Esau would do. Esau gave his brother a hug and forgave Jacob for his actions. Too much 

time had passed already and Esau wanted to reconcile with his brother.  

Jesus helped Zacchaeus see the fault in his actions. Zacchaeus asked for forgiveness and 

showed he was truly sorry by repairing the failed relationships with the people around him. 

 

Both stories show the importance of putting right the wrongs that we do, even though it can 

be very difficult. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

11.03.24 

Monday  

Guitar Lessons 

Ukulele lessons 

Brass Lessons  

After school Multi Games for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

After School Choir 

Tuesday 

Class photographs 

Reception heights and weights 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school football for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Swimming lessons 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 

World Book day (see below) 

After school dodgeball for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 

Cricket Coaching for years 1-6  

  

  

From the office… 

 

• School dinners need to be 

ordered for after the half term 

holiday. 

• Emergency Contact Forms need 

to be completed and returned – 

a second copy was sent out to 

those who are yet to return 

them. 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe Online 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary… 

 

Tuesday 12th March – Class photographs 

Monday 18th March – Swimming gala 

Monday 26th March – Share our work afternoon at 2.00pm 

Wednesday 27th March – Easter Activity Day – Easter bonnets and Egg decorating 

competition 

Thursday 28th March – Easter Service in church form 1.45pm 

Thursday 28th March – school closes for the Easter holidays and reopens on Monday 15th 

April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rocket Visit 

 

The children had a great time last Friday when Steve and Emma brought the Starchaser 

rocket to school. The children learned all about rockets and space exploration. As part 

of the day, the children launched their own mini rockets in the playground. 

Unfortunately, the weather got the better us and the launch of two smaller rockets on 

the field was cancelled. We are hoping Steve will come back in the summer to launch 

the small rockets. 

 

The story of our Rocket visit found its way into the Manchester Evening News, as people 

were stunned to see the rocket being transported along the M60 on its way back from 

our visit. 

 

There are lots of videos and photographs on our Facebook page 
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